            SHORT FILM SCRIPT COMPETITION  -- DEADLINE EXTENDED

The deadline for the compeition has been extended to April 1, 2009.  Please see the rules below if you’re interested in submitting a screenplay.

All CURRENTLY ENROLLED UCR graduate and undergraduate Theater and Creative Writing Students are invited to participate in a new and exciting competition.


We are looking for properly-formatted screenplays, 20 pages or less in length, that are set in and around the UC Riverside campus with a limited number of locations to avoid myriad set-ups and multiple moves.  The entries can be comedy or drama, a PG-13 horror film or a gentle family-friendly movie; any live-action genre is welcome.  The winner of this contest will have his or her script filmed as part of an upcoming UCR filmmaking boot camp summer program which will run as a five-week summer school course.  In addition to having the opportunity to see your screenplay come to fruition, the winner will receive free enrollment in the summer boot camp during which the script will be shot, edited and presented in an on-campus “world premiere.”


Please send scripts to Professor Stu Krieger at skrieger@ucr.edu.  No paper submissions will be accepted.

